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Message from our Head of School

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I want to thank Year Six Glennie Class for bringing happiness and colour to our 
Friday morning! Their family assembly was outstanding. It followed the story of 
Little Red Riding Hood as she travelled to homes full of different emotions, it even linked to 
our Behaviour Policy where the main protagonists held a restorative justice conversation 
bringing it to a happy ending. 

On Thursday we had our Harvest Festival and all the food has now been taken to the local 
food bank.  Thank you to Father Kunle and Tim for leading our collective worship and for 
your generosity.  

I look forward to seeing you next week on Wednesday evening at 5:30pm at the parent’s 
information session on Restorative Justice 4 Schools and at the Harvest Concert led by Year 
Six and Mr Hoskins-Holt on Tuesday.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Fran Sorapure

Going Above And Beyond
Stars of the Week

Year  5  
Emma & 

Alex

Year 3  
Daphne & 

Eden

Year  6  
Georgie & 
Lorenzo

Year 1 
Jackson R & 

Camila

Year  2   
Malak & 

Ivy

Year  4 
Nathaniel &

Sienna 



Harvest Festival

A huge thank you to everyone for your kind donations at this 
year's Harvest Festival!

You have really helped us support the rights of children in our 
local community.

Article 24 the right to health care, nourishing food, clean water 
and adequate clothing.

Article 26 the right to social and economic help
Article 27 the right to an adequate standard of living.

We have again demonstrated that we are a Rights Respecting 
community informed by our shared support of St. Michael's 

Christian values.



Haringey Football Festival at Powerleague

Next we heard from Hal:

Bella: “How did your team play?”

Hal: “I think we played very well.”

Bella: “What advice would you give to the 
team?”

Hal: “Maybe pass more and don’t crowd around the 
ball so much, but there wasn’t much we needed to 

change”

That was amazing! The whole school thinks you did 
very well!

Next we are ‘interviewing’ Emily, our Girls 
first striker!:

Mina: “What position did you play?”

Emily: “Striker first, then midfield for the rest of 
game”

Mina: “Was it fun?”

Emily: “Yes”

Well done St Michael's team be proud if you see 
your name up here!

Last Friday, St Michael's pupils (boys and girls) went on a trip to Powerleague Barnet and 
played football for our school. They had separate teams (boys team and girls team). The 

boys team consisting of :
Ethan, Hugo, Hal, Rohaan, Albert, Freddie, Gwilum and Danny.

The girls team consisting of: 
Mina, Vesper, Josie, Emily, Sofia, Mazie and Holly, well done girls, let's hear more from you. 

First Josie.

They did so well, winning a good 2 matches, drew 3 and only lost 2 games. Amazing!



Year 6 Glennie Class Family Assembly

Year 6 Glennie Class entertained young and old with an assembly focused on 
emotional literacy and the book 'Grimm Tales - For Young And Old' by Phillip 

Pullman. Everyone enjoyed the fantastic acting and clear voices based loosely on 
the story of Little Red and Hansel and Gretel.

Mrs Sorapure was particularly impressed by the inclusion of the school's new 
'Restorative Justice' behaviour policy in the conclusion and moral of the story.



Dates for the Diary

Date Event

Tuesday 18th October
Harvest Concert – 7pm

Prospective Parent Tour – 9.30am

Wednesday 19th October

Restorative Justice 4 Schools Parent Information Evening – KS2 
Hall – 5.30pm

Y5 Swimming 

Thursday 20th October Prospective Parents Tour – 9.30am

Friday 21th October Break Up for Half Term – Finish 3.30pm 

School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every moment counts.

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning in a supportive 

Christian community and become the best they can be.

Underpinned by our values
Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

House Points & Attendance

Whole school Attendance 97.0%

Class with the best attendance
Jones class at 98.6%

Class House Point 
Winners

KS1 Europe 242

LKS2 Bushell 153

UPKS2 Bocelli 210

House Winner

St David
510



Dear Parents and Carers,

Val Doulton, a St Michael's School governor, is staging Coleridge's wonderful poem 
'The Ancient Mariner’ at St. Michael's Church at 3.00 pm and 7.00 pm on Saturday 
October 22nd.

Coleridge envisaged his audience listening like 'a three years' child', so it is 
potentially a wonderful experience for your child to listen to and watch.
The poem begins with a wedding, and Val is looking for 6 children who would like to 
take part as bridesmaids and page boys following the bride down the aisle.

You can contact Val if your child would like to do this on 
info@theliveliteraturecompany.co.uk and you can book tickets for a performance on 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/theliveliteraturecompany

mailto:info@theliveliteraturecompany.co.uk
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/theliveliteraturecompany







